
CLASS OF 2023
C O M M E N C E M E N T  I N F O R M A T I O N  F O R  T H E  

MARK YOUR
CALENDAR
SENIOR PHOTOS

Monday, February  27, 2023 through

Friday, March 3, 2023

By Appointment | Chesebro Room

CAP AND GOWN DISTRIBUTION

Tuesday, May 2, 2023

Wednesday, May 3, 2023

10 a.m. to 6 p.m.  | 1st Floor, Golisano Hall

LAST WALK

Friday, May 12, 2023

3:30 p.m. | Founders' Way

NURSES PINNING

Friday, May 19, 2023

1 p.m. | Lambros Arena, 

Binder Physical Education Center

ART RECEPTION

Friday, May 19, 2023

4:00 p.m. | Foreman Art Gallery,

Anderson Center for the Arts

SENIOR SEND OFF

Friday, May 19, 2023

5 p.m. - 7 p.m. | Stack Lounge

COMMENCEMENT CEREMONY

Saturday, May 20, 2023

11:30 a.m. | Elmore Field
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For complete information, including a schedule of events, important contacts, and a listing of local
accommodations, visit our website, hartwick.edu/commencement.

February 2023

Congratulations

December & February

Graduates!

NEWSLETTERS
Each month graduating seniors will

receive a newsletter with information

about Commencement Weekend.  The

newsletters will be sent out via email

from commencementinfo@hartwick.edu.  

Please read the newsletters and share

with your family.  The newsletters will

also be posted on the commencement

website and on Hartlink.



Rember you must be out of
your residence hall by 8:00 p.m.

on Saturday, May 20, 2023.  
Please plan accordingly!








Has your home address
changed? Be sure to update

your address as your diploma
will be sent to the address on
file.  To change your address,
complete the address change

request form found on the
Registrar's forms page at

www.hartwick.edu.

TICKETS

GUEST

INFORMATION

Tickets are not required for any of our

events during Commencement

Weekend!  This includes Nurses

Pinning, Art Reception and

Commencement. All previous COVID

restrictions have been lifted. 

GRADUATE
SEATING

SENIOR
SEND OFF

Seating is alphabetical by degree.

If you're not sure what degree

you will earn, check your degree

audit in Self-Service. Students

earning a Bachelor of Science

process and are conferred before

Bachelor of Arts students. 

There is no limit to the number of

guests a graduate may invite. We

encourage our graduates to invite as

many family and friends as they like.

Information on guest seating and for

those with mobility limitations will be

outlined in more detail in upcoming

communications. SENIOR PHOTOS
Schedule your appointment at

www.ouryear.com entering school

code 594.  When you schedule your

appointment, you will receive

complete information on how to

prepare for your portrait sitting.

Portraits will be taken in your business

attire, and cap & gown.  Academic

attire will be provided.  

CAP AND GOWN
Academic regalia will be handed out

during the Cap and Gown Distribution.

There is no cost for these items. Cap

and Gown orders were included on the

graduation application. This was done

in October 2022. No further action is

needed. College approved honor cords

and affinity stoles are the

responsibility of the participating

department or organization, including

eligibility and distribution to

graudates.   

The Senior Send Off is the end of a

beautiful chapter and the beginning of

a new journey for all graduates.  The

celebration will include a cash bar,

hors d'oeuvres, legacy recognition

and remarks from President Reisberg.

All are welcome and encouraged to

attend. 

https://www.hartwick.edu/academics/student-services/office-of-the-registrar/registrarforms/

